
  
 

 

  
 

Preparing for transition to primary school 
 

SENDIASS is offering a free, relaxed online session for parents and 

carers in Suffolk to support you and your child with the transition from an 

early year’s setting to primary school.  

This session was coproduced with parents and carers and will be 

supported by a member of Suffolk’s Early Years and Childcare service. 

We will explore: 

• What information is helpful to find out from school 

• What is helpful for you to share with school and what resources can 

help you to do this 

• Ideas to help you prepare for the start of term 

• Additional transition support for pupils with SEND 

Anyone who books on will be sent a video of a pre-recording of the 

session afterwards, to watch at their own pace, and with family members. 

 

13th June 2022    10am – 11:30am 
 

Click here to register 

 

What parents have said about this session:  
 

‘This has been excellent - I had no idea there was so much 

information out there.’ 
 

‘Really, really helpful! Loads of really good ideas – thank you!’ 
 

‘Hugely helpful.’ 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/preparing-for-transition-to-primary-school-tickets-317523660817

